Mt. Diablo Silverado Council Boy Scouts of America

MDSC iBadge Spring 2020

Scoutmaster Approval Form

Dear ,

Your Scout has registered to take Merit Badge through the
new MDSC iBadge Program which is being offered as a way to help Scouts continue to advance
in Scouting while we are under Shelter in Place orders.

When registering your Scout stated they are rank.

Would you please email this form back to me so that | can send your scout a link to join the
class? If you would like to learn more about the ibadge program please check out

https://www.scoutingevent.com/023-iBadgesSpring2020 or contact Director of Support
Service, Joe Barton at joe.Barton@scouting.org

Thank you for your support and | look forward to working with your Scout.

Merit Badge Counselor

iBadge Spring 2020
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